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I_strong\y object to this application. There seems to be a series of attempts to build
houses (single family dwellings for the rich, not affordable housing) in the back gardens between Finchley
Road, Frognal and Arkwright Road. All these applications should be refused once and for all. This is the only
green space left in an already heavily built area, which is supposed to be a conservation area. Camden seems
to have forgotten this and does not even consult with us anymore. We have to discover these applications on
the website and then tell each other. The construction of a house at the back of 17 Frognal will entail the
removal of trees and the increase of already insane traffic levels on Frognal. It will increase pollution and noise
and reduce the privacy of the neighbouring houses and flats. This particular space will also increase the risk of
flooding. There are many more appropriate spaces in Camden in which to build houses, and these are not
back gardens. Just say no!
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